
BIRTHDAY: 29 July; Genelle Gregory. 
  

 

Tonight: New Member Induction 
and Jessica McInerney; The TIMES – JOURNALIST’S STORIES 

Introduction: Peter Culham 
Vote of Thanks: Wayne Fry 
Five Minuter: Glenn Wran 

Fellowship: Tony Fondacaro 
 

 

Future Programs: 

 

AUGUST IS ROTARY’S MEMBERSHIP  
AND EXTENSION MONTH 
 

1 Aug: Frank Condello; YatteYattah Nursery Bonsai 
plants 
Introduction: Tony Fondacaro 
Vote of Thanks: Dom Fondacaro 
Five Minuter: Clive Cross 
Fellowship: Alan Foreman and Jeff Franklin 
 

8 Aug: Steve Swan, AGE CARE CNC - DEMENTIA & AGE 
CARE 
Introduction: Yvonne Young 
Vote of Thanks: John Goggins 
Five Minuter: Yvonne Young 
Fellowship: John Goggins and Stephen Hladio 
 

15 Aug: TBA 
Introduction: Tim Gregory 
Vote of Thanks: Stephen Hladio 
Five Minuter: Dick Crouch 
Fellowship: John Hozack and Ken Matthews 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Report; 18 July 2017, by Yvonne Young 
 

President Phil Brown welcomed members and guests Jen Sheridan – Bendigo Bank, Bernard Jones, 
Ali Tyquin and Steve Nicholas. 
 

Club members toasted Sid Turnbull PHF and wife Zilma Turnbull for celebrating 75 years of marriage 
bliss.  Congratulations Sid and Zilma. 
 

President Phil spoke on BOF progress.   
President Phil presented service badges to the Club Directors.   
 

Secretary John Payne emails and letter were in the red folder being circulated.  
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 JULY IS ROTARY’S NEW YEAR  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
July Subs 

Due 
$300/year or 
$150/6 months 

29 July Sat Rural Fire Service 
8 Sep Fri Business Awards 

15-17 Sep Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 
3 Oct Tues DG’s Club Visit 

10 Oct Tues Hat Day 
Feb  PETS 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 

14-15 Apr Sat-Sun District Assembly 
18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  
PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests  
to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

If a Club Director has a Club event to publicise on the Club’s website or Facebook page, The Times 
Newspaper or in the Local Express, please let Issa know, at least three to four weeks before the event. 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


 

Vocation Director Rhondda Purtell – due to work commitments is taking the next two weeks off from 
the Business Awards – PP Wayne Fry & PP Dick Crouch are acting chairperson for the next two weeks. 
 

PP Dick Crouch informed members that the Business awards are to be held at the Dunn Lewis centre on 
Friday 8/9 cost to be advised. 
 

Community Service Director Emile Jansen still working on the plan for community service. 
 

Club Service Director Craig Saunders – spoke on the program for the next few weeks.  
 

 
 
Guest speaker – Jen Sheridan –  speaking on life in working in a bank.  
Jen gave a brief talk on a career in banking has worked in various banks, was robbed when working at the 
Royal Bank in Liverpool – explained the progress of what happens after a robbery, has worked at Citibank, 
moved back to Young then Harden – now Branch manager of Milton & Districts Bendigo Bank and Sussex 
Inlet Bendigo Bank spoke on the future of the Bendigo Bank at Milton.  
Jen also announced that the Bendigo Bank is a silver sponsor of the Business Awards, awesome.   80% of 
Bendigo’s profits go back into the community – any new or re finance mortgage of over $100,000 Bendigo 
will donated $250.00 back into that person’s community organisation. 
 
Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting’s report. 
Thank you, Bev Nicholas for the Newspaper’s articles. 
 

End of Report. 
 

“PRESIDENTIAL MESSAGE” 
Ian H.S. Riseley, President 2017-18, from RI website 
 
There are as many reasons to come to Rotary as there are Rotarians – maybe even a few 
more. But each of us has stayed in Rotary because it adds something to our own lives. 
Through Rotary, we are Making a Difference in the world; and the more involved we 
become, the more of a difference Rotary makes to each of us.  
  
As we look to strengthen our clubs, two specific challenges stand out in our membership: our gender 
balance and our average age. To keep our clubs strong, we need to build a membership that reflects the 
communities we serve and that will continue to develop knowledgeable leaders for generations to come. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Please check with Yvonne Young before purchasing any items for future BBQs – Working 
Bees, such as foam cups, tea, coffee, towels …. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Grace: “For good food, good fellowship, and the privilege to serve through Rotary we give thanks.” 
 


